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Watco EA Update 
 

The RTBU Locomotive Division will be holding 2 Town Hall meetings at the Five 
Island Hotel on 13 August 2024. The purpose of these meetings is to gather 
feedback and endorsement from Members on the progress of the Enterprise 
Agreement negotiations  

 

The times, 

• 12.30pm to 2pm, and 

• 2.30pm to 4pm. 

 

The next proposed Enterprise Agreement Negotiations will occur on 14 August 
2024. Remember, this is your Enterprise Agreement, and we will fight to achieve 
the outcome you deserve. 

 

Not a Member, Join Today 

 

 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions about joining, please contact the RTBU Head Office on (02) 9264 2511 


